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“It is for your love alone that the poor will forgive you the bread you give them.”  St. Vincent de Paul 

As we enter Heaven, we will see them, so many of them coming  
towards us and thanking us. We will ask who they are and they  

will say a poor soul you prayed for in Purgatory. 
 

        
 Archbishop Fulton Sheen 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hearts Filled with Gratitude 
 
November is an interesting and somewhat challenging month for Catholics and for Vincentians in particular. We enter the month with 
the liturgical celebrations of All Saints and All Souls Days, we host food drives, participate in Turkey Tuesday, deliver special food 
boxes, begin preparations for SVdP Christmas activities, and end the month with the secular holiday of Thanksgiving.  Amidst the 
backdrop of the Holiday busyness of our Church and Society events, it is sometimes extremely challenging to stay focused on our 
core commitment to spirituality and holiness. 
 
On November 1st, we honor all saints especially the millions of unnamed souls in heaven. The following day, we celebrate the feast 
of All Souls where we pray for the souls in purgatory. On these two days, the Church militant, the faithful here on earth who are 
fighting the battle between good and evil, honor the Church triumphant, the souls in heaven. On November 2nd, we change our focus 
and pray for the Church suffering, those souls who are currently in purgatory. 
 
During these two days, we are reminded to pray for all the deceased members of the Society, our departed benefactors, as well as 
the poor and vulnerable who have gone before us but our prayers for them should not be limited to these two days or even to the 
month of November. There are times when I am in Church that I can actually feel the presence of the entire Church both living and 
dead surrounding me, praying for me, and supporting me in my work as a Vincentian and in my struggle to grow closer to God.  
 
That same feeling of being one in the Body of Christ sometimes happens when I am in a conference meeting, doing a home visit, 
writing an article for the newsletter, or sharing with others the mission of the Society. During these times, I have a deep sense that 
without their works, their sacrifices, their vision, and their commitment to the poor and to the salvation of others, I would not have the 
opportunity to serve God through service to my brothers and sisters. I find great comfort and strength in knowing that the Church 
triumphant, the Church militant, and the Church suffering are all standing beside me as I follow Frederic Ozanam in “trying to do a 
little good and grow in holiness”. 
 
We close the month of November with the American celebration of Thanksgiving. How appropriate is that? It is the perfect 
opportunity to be thankful for the blessings we have received from those who handed on our faith and our vocation. I challenge every 
Vincentian in our Council to look through Frank Barrios’ book about the Society in Phoenix or the Manual of the Society and find a 
name or two of deceased members, staff, donors, or supporters and pray for them. Our Vincentian roots run deep and so should our 
commitment to honoring and praying for those who have gone before us and for those who will come after us. Let us also give 
thanks for everyone who paved the road we walk upon and the opportunities we have to serve our brothers and sisters. 
 

By Shirley Smalley 
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  Patty Mayer, Michele Kussey, Micki Kiofanda, Kathleen Maxwell, Margaret Hewett 

 
 

Jubilarians Honored 
At St. Timothy’s 

 Mike Anderson 

On August 29
th 

2021 six members of the St Timothy Conference received the 
Jubilarians Crucifixes during Mass.  Fr. Shea Bowora blessed the Jubilarians and 
presented the Crucifixes.  Pictures were taken of the Jubilarians and members of the 
conference. After Mass the Conference gathered for a celebration lunch where 
certificates were also presented.  
 
The Jubilarians all answered the call to become Vincentians for different reasons, 
some through interactions with members of the Society in their past.  One was led to 
the Society through volunteering at the SVDP thrift store, others through members of 
their family who volunteered or who needed help. They were introduced to the SVDP 
ministry at St. Timothy’s, and it became part of their lives.  
 
Each Jubilarian simply shows real interest in our neighbors and treats them with care 
and respect. They visit them and discuss their needs and pray with them.  They 
provide both material and spiritual support.  They volunteer for intake, home visits, 
food drives, 5

th
 Sunday collections, and conference officer positions.  They witness 

the results of their mission.  They are very caring and are true representatives of the 
SVdP spirit. 

Submitted by Frank Marzano 
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Love is always the bridge. 
 

From the Desk of the Conference  
Resources Committee 

 
 

 
 

In-Kind Donations: 
 
St. Vincent de Paul Conferences and Councils are frequently gifted with 
donated items such as clothing, shoes, backpacks, furniture, electronics and/or 
food items. It is easy to forget that these items must be treated in the same 
manner as we treat cash donations. Donated items, even if we have a surplus 
amount of them, cannot just be handed out to our members, our family 
members, friends and/or other charities. Additionally, individuals or families 
receiving donated in-kind items must be in need and have a service case record 
with us.  
 
The definition of “need” can and should vary a little in times of crisis such as 
fires, earthquakes, floods and even pandemics. For example, when Diocesan 
Council received thousands of precooked Holiday meals last year from 
Albertsons/Safeway, many Conferences distributed some of those meals to shut
-ins because they had no or extremely limited access to Holiday food items 
during the pandemic. The words “someone in need” are not the same as the 
words, “someone who could use it”. 
 
As we approach our Fall and Holiday Food Drives, Turkey Tuesday, and other 
such events, we must keep in mind that the donated items we receive from 
others belong to the poor, the needy, and the vulnerable. These items are not 
ours to give to individuals or families outside of the poor and needy. We cannot 
gift that which is not ours to give or provide money or goods except for the 
purposes expressed in our mission. I have been in Phoenix since the last 90’s 
and have helped with more than twenty Turkey Tuesdays but not once has a 
donor said to me, “Give this turkey/food to one of your friends, one of your 
family members, or to someone who lives next door to you”. 
 
So, what is a conference to do if they have excess perishable food items? If the 
food cannot be safely stored or will “go bad” before it can be distributed, 
Conferences should share those items with another Conference or Council. If 
that is not possible and the Conference regularly works in collaboration with a 
charitable group in their area, they are permitted to share with that organization 
but only in regards to perishable food items or goods. Conferences and 
Councils are also allowed to sell items for a reasonable price and then to use 
that income for their works. 
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OFE 
 

OZANAM FORMATION EXPERIENCE  
 IN-PERSON 

 
 

Jan. 15, Saturday (OFE 1 & 2) & Jan. 22, Saturday (OFE 3 & 4) –  
Sts. Simon & Jude – Phoenix – 9am – 3pm 

 
Feb. 5, Saturday (OFE 1 & 2) & Feb. 12, Saturday (OFE 3 & 4) -  

St. James – Glendale 9am – 3pm 
 

Mar. 12, Saturday (OFE 1 & 2) & Mar. 26, Saturday (OFE 3 & 4) –  
Vincentian Support Services Board Room – Phoenix – 9am – 3pm 

 

 

Pre-registration required as class size will be limited 
 

Register by text, email, or phone by sending your name, email, 
phone number, address, conference name, and class date/

dates to 
 

Mary Ann Hunter 
maryannhunter44@gmail.com 

928-699-9232 
 
 

Attending both classes is one qualification for acceptance as a 
full member of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 

 

mailto:maryannhunter44@gmail.com
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SAVE THE DATE  
 

Saturday, March 5, 2022 
 

Morning of Reflection 
 

With 
 

Bishop Donald J. Hying 
Bishop of Madison, WS 

 

Begins with 
Mass at 8:15 am 

Get Lent off to a great start! 
 

St. Gabriel 
32648 N. Cave Creek Rd. 

Cave Creek, AZ 8533  
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December General Membership 

The next GM will be on 
December 11, 2021 
Mass at 8:30 AM  

 
Bishop Olmsted will be our Celebrant 

Happy Thanksgiving To All Our Wonderful Vincentians 
 

Blessings To You And Your Family 
 

Thanks For All You Do 
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BRICKS Continued 
 

Notes: 
 

Capital Asset Funds—Conferences may apply for funds by submitting a 
completed application to the Conference Resources Committee through Sandy 
Edwards.   The application and policy can be found on our website.  The 
Committee normally meets on the third Wednesday of the month. 
 
Jubilarian Award:  Presidents:  Please don’t forget to honor your Vincentians 
with this very special award.  Information may be found on our website. 
 
Newsletter Articles:  We are always looking for articles from our conferences.  
Please submit your articles with lots of pictures to Sandy at: 
sedwards@svdpaz.org 
The Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays are perfect for stories and pictures. 
All issues are posted on our website:  Please note that we mail the newsletter 
only four times a year. 
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May the Angels lead them into Paradise, 
may the martyrs receive them at their coming 

and lead them into Jerusalem, the Holy City. 
May the Choir of Angels welcome them 

and, with Lazarus, who was also poor, 
may they have everlasting rest. 

Requiescat  
In Pace 

Alice La Rocque 
St. Joachim & St. Anne 

Dorothy Roche 
St. Joachim & St. Anne 

Terry DeYoung 
St. Joachim & St. Anne 

Irene Sosnicki 
St. Joachim & St. Anne 

Roger Lambert 
Our Lady of the Lake 
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Blessed Frederic Ozanam Intercession Prayer Line 
 

O God, our Father, You alone have the power to bestow those precious gifts of Yours which we rightly call  
miracles.  If it be Your will, be pleased to grant such a gift on behalf of... 

ALL SAINTS MESA 
   Tom Margalski 
   Judy Allard 
   Nancy Hackert   
   Veronica Nord 
   Maureen Julian 
 
CHURCH OF THE  
RESURRECTION 
   Caroline Steele 
   Bob Bruce 
    
HOLY CROSS 
   Rose Burmich 
   Sharon Smith 
   Martin (Lefty) Wolf 
    
IMMACULATE  
CONCEPTION 
   James Reed 
   Mike Vize 
   Barbara Reed 
   Lindsey Plas 
   Lynn Treimer 
   Lee Martealer 
   Al and Regina Gilson 
   Pam Willis 
   Diane McCann 
 
MOST HOLY TTRINITY 
   Jackie Hennings 
 
OLPH SCOTTSDALE 
   Brian O’Donnell 
   John Corcoran 
   Forrest Dougherty 
   Dale Nickekl  
   Mary Zarlengo 
 
OUR LADY OF  
GUADALUPE 
   Joe DiGiovanni 
 
OUR LADY OF JOY 
   Alan Cisar 
 
OUR LADY OF THE 
DESERET 
   Richard Gordon 
 
OUR LADY OF THE  
VALLEY 
   Pat Gerencser  
 
OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 
   Cindy Smith 

   QUEEN OF PEACE 
   Susan Petrie 
   Mary Kay Dunlevy 
   Martina Bonilla 
 
SACRED HEART— 
   Dora 
   Gloria Lopez 
 
 

ST. BRIDGET 
   Cheryl Crame 
   Sandra Jarr 
   Joe Fellhauer 
   Vince Gutierrez 
   Bill Cowperthwait 
   Terri Lyn Gardner 
 
ST. DANIEL THE  
PROPHET   
   Phil Murphy 
   Dan Fraser 
 
ST. GABRIEL 
   Maureen George 
   Lois Zeph 
   Dolores Galligan 
   Carmine Lockwood 
   Robert Fitzer 
   Phil Longobardi  
   Louise & John Fullam 
   Martha Fitzer 
 
ST. JAMES 
   Diane Stofko    
   Abel Noble 
 
ST. JOHN VIANNEY 
SEDONA 
       Betty Winick 
 
SACRED HEART—
PRESCOTT 
   Richard Howell 
   Herb Bourgault 
 
ST. MARGARET MARY 
   Mary Esquibel  
 
ST. MARY’S BASILICA 
   Robert Nue 
 
 ST. THOMAS THE  
APOSTLE 
      John Winters 
 
 

ST. TIMOTHY 
   Mike Anderson 
   Margaret Hewett 
   Karl Rusnock 
   Thea Podrybau  
 
ST. LOUIS THE KING 
   Ed & Esther Escarcega 
   Raul & Elvia Lujan 
   Mario & Mary Fierros 
  
ST. CLARE OF ASSISI 
   Richard Jessen      
   Joyce Murphy 
 
ST. GERMAINE 
  Joe Zambito 
  Kathy Ferguson 
  Joe Ferguson 
  Sandy Smith 
 
ST. MARGARET MARY-
BHC 
   Rev. Peter Dobrowski 
 
ST. MARY—KINGMAN 
   Patty Couch 
   Roger and Rita Gaumond 
   Diane Schatz 
 
ST. MARY MAGDALENE 
   Nancy Weise 
 
ST. JEROME 
   Nancy Barnes 
   Yvonne Hurley 
 
ST. MATTHEW  
   Evelyn Guerra 
     
ST. JOACHIM & ST. ANNE 
   Gene Harmeling 
   Lucia Mastroianni 
    
ST. JOAN OF ARC 
   Paul Parent 
 
ST. STEVEN’S 
   Pat Krause 
 
ST. FRANCES CABRINI 
   Andre Carrillo 
   Rosemary McClair 
 
 
 

SAN FRANCISCO de ASIS 
      Kathy Paleski 
 
SVDP EXECUTIVE 
OFFICE 
   Margaret Pawlak 
   John Walsh 
   Dave Najor 
   Dominic Svorinic 
   Dottie Sullivan   
  Jon Ehlinger 
  Louise Kasmikha   
  Chris Lowrey 
  Paul Zabilski 
  Nathan Turner 
  Steve Howell 
  Jimmy Walker 
  Michelle Small 
  Marie Gallego 
  Greg Ryan  
  Lisa Eicher 
  Melvin Goldstein 
  Jagger Michael Diem 
  Nancy Phalen 
  Tom Van Boven 
  Jim Novotny 
   Joyce Zabilski 
   Evan Arriola 
   Ray Daoust 
   Barb Daoust 
   Cathie Nelson 
   Jayden Southern 
   Jake Doyle 
   Robert Jacobs 
   Dr. David Goldfarb 
   Alice Ehmann 
   John Jakubczyk 
   Peter McQuaid    
    Kathleen Nageotte 
    Sharon Ehmann  
    Paul Joseph DeMuro 
    Gabrielle Chung 
    Ed Koval 
    Josephine Salazar 
    Frank Labriola 
    Laura Grafman 
    Nicole Hazen 
    Mayuka and Family 
   Tim Jeffries 
   David Park 
   Mary Jo Matthews 
   Tom Thieken 
   Sheila Algaiez  
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General Membership Meeting 

 

When:  December 11, 2021 
Time:  8:30 am 

Where: Hall of Banners 
420 W. Watkins Road, Phoenix 

Celebrant:  Bishop Thomas J. Olmsted  

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Vincentian Support Services 
P.O. Box 13600 
Phoenix  AZ  85003 
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